
 

 

 
November 20, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear valued organicgirl customer: 

 

The Center for Disease Control has advised consumers not to eat any types of romaine lettuce, including: 

whole heads, hearts of romaine, chopped romaine, baby romaine, organic romaine, salads, and salad 

mixes containing romaine. 

 

Please be aware our facilities have NOT been contacted by any regulatory agency in connection with this 

outbreak investigation however, out of an abundance of caution, and in response to the recommendations 

announced by CDC and FDA, we are removing all romaine from all salad blends. 

 

For organicgirl products, this includes (all sizes): 

• 50/50 blend 

• baby spring mix 

• I heart baby kale 

• Lucky spring mix 

• Lucky 50/50 blend 

 

This change is effective starting today, November 20th, in our Salinas, CA facilities and tomorrow, November 

21st in our regional processing facilities (Atlanta GA, Columbia SC, Covington KY).  All organicgirl products 

with a use by date of Dec 6th, 2018 will not contain romaine.   

 

 

In addition, due to the announcement from the CDC we will pause on producing any 3pk romaine and 7oz 

romaine leaves until further notice or upon customer/consumer request.  

 

We appreciate your loyalty and support and will continue to work hard to meet your expectations.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Thea Eubanks 

Director of Food Safety and Quality Systems 

831-682-0771 

thea.eubanks@iloveorganicgirl.com 

 

mailto:thea.eubanks@iloveorganicgirl.com

